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Erin Conner Diven

From: roderick warner <h0tr0dat60@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2011 3:52 PM
To: ECOSUB
Subject: Proposed Tule Wind Power Project

Ian Fisher, Calif. Public Utilities Commission 

c/o Dudek  

605 Third Street  

Encinitas, CA 92024 

 

Re: Proposed Tule Wind Power Project 

 

Mr. James Fisher, 

 

I have lived in San Diego County since 1990 and am very please to see this project  

and others like it being proposed. 

The development of wind resources of McCain Valley is the best use of this water short land, and will be one 
more step in replacing fossil fuel. 

We must commit to reneewable energy. Fossil fuel will not be available forever and will become more 
expensive to extract and transport. 

I am very happy to support this project. And I believe that the majority of San Diego County Residents 
appprove. However, you may get more letters from opponents to the project. 

 

Sincerely, 

Richard C. Warner 
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